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News release

Changed information date 

The Interim Report for the first three quarters of the 1998/99 financial year will be published on 1 July, one day earlier than stated in the 1998/99 Six-Month Report.  

Alingsås, 16 June 1999

AB Lindex (publ)

Board of Directors

For further information, please contact:

Leif Larsson, Executive Vice President and Head of Investors Relations, 

tel +46 322-77734.

Lindex is a retail chain with more than 280 stores on the Nordic market and 9 new stores in Germany. The Group’s product segments are ladies’ wear, lingerie, children’s clothing and Lindex Care – cosmetics, body care and health products. Lindex has been listed on the Stockholm Stock Exchange since 1995.

